
HB 1554 -- ROCK ISLAND TRAIL DEVELOPMENT

SPONSOR: Sassmann

This bill specifies that the Department of Natural Resources must
use not less than 10% of any money appropriated for the development
of the Rock Island Trail State Park to address adjacent landowner
concerns, including fencing, crossings, drainage, safety, and
security.


